
WHEREAS, he has represented the City of Seaside on the ReGen Monterey Board of Directors from January 
2017 to December 31, 2023; and  

WHEREAS, he has served as Vice Chair and Chair and served on the Personnel Committee, and 

WHEREAS, while serving on the Personnel Committee he provided meaningful input and guidance during 
labor contract negotiations, numerous personnel-related matters and navigated ReGen Monterey through 
difficult decisions associated with employee safety in relation to the COVID-19 pandemic and displayed 
thorough understanding of operational and financial challenges facing ReGen; and 

WHEREAS, while serving on the Interagency Ad-hoc Committee he contrbuited to a working relationship 
with ReGen Monterey’s neighboring agency, Monterey One Water,  to find possible opportunites for cost 
savings and shared services, and  

WHEREAS, during his tenure at ReGen Monterey, he displayed knowledge of ReGen operations and 
shared his experiences as a self-haul customer to the Board and staff while using ReGen Monterey 
facilities, and  

WHEREAS, his guidance and leadership, have contributed to the ReGens’ infrastructure for solid waste 
management, including a five-megawatt Landfill Gas-to-Energy Plant, Franchise Hauler Truck Yard and 
Maintenance Facility, Materials Recovery Facility 2.0 (MRF), Composting Yard, Household Hazardous Waste 
Facility, Last Chance Mercantile, and long-term landfill disposal capacity, all at one of the lowest rates in the 
region and the state; and 

WHEREAS, his many contributions have helped ReGen Monterey continually fulfill its mission of “doing 
more to waste less,”  

WHEREAS, he will be missed for his dedication, ethics contribution, and forward vision of serving the 
public.   

NOW, THEREFORE, IT BE RESOLVED THAT the Board of Directors of ReGen Monterey hereby commends 
and expresses its appreciation and best wishes to Jason Campbell. 

Passed and adopted this 19 day of January 2024 by the Board of Directors: 
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General Manager 
Board Secretary 


